
Important Information on Pet Boarding 

   .

Due to the continued risk of the canine influenza 
virus, all pets that will be boarded with us are

 required to have the H3N2 vaccine.

Your pet must receive both doses of the 
vaccine - the 2 shot series must be given 2 to 4 
weeks apart with 2 weeks lead time before your 

pet can be boarded.
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